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Subject: recurring encampments in Burnet Woods 
Sent by email. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Barron: 
 
The Community of Clifton would like to bring to your attention some 
difficulties related to recurring encampments in Burnet Woods. 
 
The community has worked periodically with Parks’ staff to remedy 
the problem, but we would like to have a more proactive approach, 
instead of the reactive way we approach the problem.  We 
understand that this issue involves not only the Park Board, but 
also CPD, the hospitals, metro, the businesses on Ludlow, and 
Clifton residents.  We also understand that old ways of solving 
problems do not work but require creative thinking and use of 
technology. 
 
This problem creates a real stress on the community and needs to 
be addressed immediately.  
 
Please contact me at your convenience, 
 

 
Gérald Checco, President 
 

 


